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I wish / do not wish to 
speak in support of my 
submission in person 

I wish to speak 

My submission is We are an adventurous bike loving family who 
would love to see a cycle path from Te Anau out 
to Sinclair Road. We often bike in and out of Te 
Anau with our children on bikes or in cycle 
trailers but now the Milford Road is getting too 
busy for this so it is difficult to do this because 
of safety reasons. 
Our children are 4,6, and 8 - ideally we would 
love for them to carry on biking in and out of 
school and activities as they grow older but 
without a cycle trail this is way too dangerous. 
We now have a bike park on Sinclair Rd - so 
even more reason to get this trail going - it is a 
popular park for all students of Fiordland 
College and locals alike so to see an off road 
path would be fantastic. 
It would also be ideal to have a path out to 
Ramparts / Kakapo in the future for similar 
reasons. 
To be able to encourage our children to bike to 
town would be fantastic!  

 

  

 


